
AMAN-International Foundation appeals to German authorities for emergency humanitarian aid 

for the people of Côte d'Ivoire 

 

Berlin (28.02.2011) - Sensitive to the plight of the people of Côte d'Ivoire sandwiched in the socio-

political crisis between the country's leaders, the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) has 

addressed an emergency appeal for social and health assistance and the preservation of the 

security of the population to the German authorities. 

 

Faced with the disasters of the crisis and war in Côte d'Ivoire that began with the post-election crisis 

at the end of 2010, the AMAN-International Foundation has just addressed an official appeal for 

emergency aid to the German government, in particular to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

(Auswärtiges Amt).    

 

In addition to the lobbying meetings that have already taken place, the AMAN-International 

Foundation has made reference in this appeal to the humanitarian disaster and the recent and 

continuing serious abuses of which the population is the primary victim. 

 

The Foundation, whose Board of Directors is based in Germany, launched its appeal for help to the 

German government to take all possible measures to effectively help the population in extreme 

danger by providing them with basic health and food needs and particularly by preserving their 

physical integrity. 


